
Parents’ Meeting 

 

01 October 2012: The Department of Civil Engineering, K L University conducted the parents’ meeting 

for the first semester of academic year 2012-13 from 10:00 AM to 12:30 PM at Peacock Hall,             

K L University. 
 

Dr. Ch. Hanumantha Rao, Head of the Department extended 

his hearty welcome to all the parents and expresses his 

happiness for attending the parents’ meeting. He presented 

the department profile and introduced the available facilities, 

faculty strength, track record of 100% placements, research 

publications & consultancy, and highlighted the achievements 

by students who won awards in various prestigious 

competitions including the “Yuva Ratna Award” as well as 

medals won in national / international level sports. 
 

Dr. A. Anand Kumar, Principal – K L University College of 

Engineering addressed the parents and mentioned that such 

meetings would pave the way for the University authorities to 

have a cordial relationship with the parents. Since the students 

express their problems more with parents and feel hesitant to 

reach their faculty, he advised the parents to bring such issues 

to the notice of faculty and head of the department which can 

be resolved effectively. 

 

Dr. K.R.K. Prasad, Dean (Student Welfare), K L University 

addressed the parents on various issues related to the 

transformation stages of their children from teenage to adults. 

He expressed that students were under the supervision of their 

parents during their childhood. Once they become teenagers 

friendly relation has to be maintained with them to know their 

interests. Accordingly the parents and their children should set 

goals in life and work hard in achieving them. He also 

mentioned that there are many opportunities for Civil 

Engineers in both government and private sectors and also 

advised the parents to encourage them and be a part of their 

achievements. 

 

There was a feedback session where parents were 

encouraged to give their suggestions so that the department 

can guide their children in a better way and making them 

productive civil engineers. The parents participated actively in 

this session and came up with their ideas and requirements.  
 

 
Welcome Note by Dr. Ch. Hanumantha Rao, 
Head of the Department (Civil Engineering) 

 

 
Note by Dr. A. Anand Kumar, Principal  

KLU College of Engineering 
 

 
Note by Dr. K.R.K. Prasad,  

Dean (Student Welfare) K L University 
 

 
 

     



After the meeting the parents interacted with all the faculty members and enquired the performance of 
their children. They were able get the progress report on percentage of attendance and marks till 
September 2012 from the respective counsellors who were allotted for every 20 students each.  
 

 

                     
 
 

                     
 
 

                     
 
 

                     


